From: Sent: To: Subject:	Martin, Pamela PREM:EX Monday, July 25, 2011 2:37 PM 'Sophie Pierre' RE: meeting with the Premier			
Categories:	Red Category			
Hi Sophie,				
It was great to meet you too province, I thought.	o! The event last Thursday was wonderful and a good representation of our			
	et with you in late August. I have sent your request to the people who manage her from them in the near future.			
Thank you and I hope to see	e you at another event!			
All the best Sophie, Pamela				
From: Sophie Pierre [mailto Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 To: Martin, Pamela PREM:E Subject: meeting with the	12:09 PM X Premier			
	ure to meet you last evening. Wasn't that a wonderful party! The Premier sure didelihad a moment of conversation with the Premier and she indicated that the end of S16			
August Would be the best to	S16			
	S16			
S16 these days will work, if not and I look forward to talking	S22 Hopefully one of I can change appointments to meet the Premier's schedule. Thank you for your help g with you. Sophie Pierre			
Information (20110722)	from ESET NOD32 Antivirus, version of virus signature database 6317			
The message was checked	d by ESET NOD32 Antivirus.			
http://www.eset.com				

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 19, 2011 3:03 PM

To:

S22

Subject:

RE: SEARCH FOR A DERMATOLOGIST IN LHA 69 (QUALICUM)...

Categories:

Red Category

Dear

Thanks for your letter and I appreciate your well wishes on my new position.

I understand your concerns and I know you are anxious to resolve this, especially because you appear to have the space sitting empty, waiting for a dermatologist.

I believe the most efficient way to get this resolved is through the Ministry of Health and I have sent your letter to the Minister.

Let me know how it works out.

Thank you, Pamela Martin

From: Martin, Pamela PREM:EX Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2011 1:07 PM

To: Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: SEARCH FOR A DERMATOLOGIST IN LHA 69 (QUALICUM)...

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From:

S22

To: "Martin, Pamela PREM:EX" < Pamela.Martin@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: SEARCH FOR A DERMATOLOGIST IN LHA 69 (QUALICUM)...

Attention: Pamela Martin, Director of Outreach, Premier's Office, Government of BC.

Dear Ms. Martin:

Congratulations on your appointment as Director of Outreach in the Premier's Office. You are now in a unique position to advise the Premier of the important gathering concerns of British Columbians. We wish you great success in your new career.

At the recent visit by Premier Christy Clark to Qualicum Beach I took the opportunity to hand you a letter for the attention of the Premier. The letter (see copy attached) requested the assistance of the Premier in recruiting a DERMATOLOGIST for Local Health Are #69 (Qualicum).

I have received the following spontaneous comments from

which only serve to justify our claims of the seriousness of this Dermatologist of S22 received her copy of our letter from situation in BC Health Care. Note that the BC Dermatology Association, who are publicizing our attempt to recruit a Dermatologist among their Members.

What has been the reaction of the Premier's Office to our submission?

Sincerely

S22

<Letter re DERMATOLOGIST SEARCH - June 2011.pdf>

<Comments by .pdf> S22

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Monday, July 18, 2011 6:02 PM

To:

S22

Subject:

RE: Smithers Public Library

Categories:

Red Category

Dear

S22

It was terrific to see you at the Smithers luncheon and we look forward to more opportunities to be in your community.

Thank you very much for sharing with me your plans for the Smithers Public Library. As we discussed, a library is a very important part of the community, and a great meeting place for families. The "living room of the community" is a perfect description.

Your plans look amazing. I will definitely keep your proposal on file, as you requested, and look forward to the successful completion of the facility.

Warmest regards,

Pamela

Pamela Martin

Office of the Premier

604-775-1600

From:

S22

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 10:31 AM

To: Clark, Christy PREM:EX **Cc:** Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Subject:

Dear Premier Clark,

Thank you for the opportunity to briefly discuss with you the Smithers Public Library construction project at the Smithers Chamber of Commerce lunch meeting.

The current library serves Smithers, Telkwa and all of the Bulkley Valley. The building is over 40 years old and has major maintenance and age problems. The current building is grossly undersize to serve the population. There is no room to expand the collection or to provide increased services requested and required by the community.

With Federal Government assistance the Library and the Town of Smithers engaged an architect to work with the community to design a new building.

The design concept envisions a totally new building which will accommodate projected Bulkley Valley population growth until 2030. The new building includes numerous design features, such as:

- Environmentally responsible design to LEEDS standards
- Use of locally sourced construction materials and labour
- Geothermal heating
- High levels of insulation
- Low or no maintenance building materials
- Solar illumination
- Designed to meet northern climate user needs
- Ergonomically practical to meet the needs of patrons and to be operable with a minimum of staff
- Includes numerous Wet'suwet'en First Nation design elements.

The new library will be the "living room of the community" serving as a literacy, recreational, social, cultural, intercultural, educational and economic focal point for all residents.

The new library will have sufficient space to house and expand the collection, accommodate technological change, offer programs requested and needed by the community and facilitate educational, business and entrepreneurial research.

The Town of Smithers, the Village of Telkwa and the Office of the Wet'suwet'en have endorsed the project. The project is wholeheartedly supported by the community with adults, children and families all indicating that a new library is greatly needed since the library plays a critical role in education, literacy, retraining and personal and family development.

The Smithers Public Library has embarked on a major fundraising program in the private sector. The Library looks forward to your support as we reach the next stage in seeking both Provincial and Federal funding. At this time we do not have a specific request; rather we ask that our project be added to your future priority list for consideration.

Attached are a brief summary of the project as well as detailed Business Case.

BILLETE			
	S22	2	
×			

Cincoroly

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:48 PM

To:

S22

Subject:

Premier's luncheon

Categories:

Red Category

Hi S22 ,

It was great meeting you at the luncheon in Smithers last week with the Premier and I wanted to say thanks for taking time out of your busy day to connect with Premier Clark and all of us.

I have signed you up for the Premier's E-newsletter (which we are still working on) but you can also follow her on twitter: @christclarkbc or Facebook: www.facebook.com/ChristyClarkForBC or online at http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/ministries/office-of-the-premier/ to find out more about events she is involved with and initiatives is taking for all British Columbians. Thanks S22

Warmest regards,

Pamela Martin Office of the Premier

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:45 PM

To:

S22

Subject:

Premier's luncheon

Categories:

Red Category

Hi ~ S22

It was great meeting you at the Premier's luncheon in Smithers last week and I wanted to say thank you for taking time out of your busy day to connect with the Premier. I also enjoyed sharing a bit of information about Decoda Literacy Solutions, the new agency replacing Literacy BC. You may be hearing more about it!

I have signed you up for the Premier's E-newsletter (which we are still working on) but you can also follow her on twitter: @christclarkbc or Facebook: www.facebook.com/ChristyClarkForBC or online at http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/ministries/office-of-the-premier/ to find out about events and initiatives she is taking for all British Columbians.

Thanks again

Warmest regards,

Pamela Martin Office of the Premier

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:29 PM

To:

Greenlees, Susan J MCF:EX

Subject:

Snither luncheon

Categories:

Red Category

Hi Susan,

I just wanted to touch base to say thanks for coming to the Premier's luncheon in Smithers last week and sharing some of your work issues with me. Its certainly very challenging and a big task ahead of all of us. I appreciate your taking time out of your busy day to connect with the Premier.

I have signed you up for the Premier's E-newsletter (which we are still working on) but you can also follow her on twitter: @christclarkbc or Facebook: www.facebook.com/ChristyClarkForBC or online at http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/ministries/office-of-the-premier/.

Thanks again Susan and we will probably see you again! All the best.

Warmest regards,

Pamela Martin Office of the Premier

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:00 PM

To:

S22

Subject:

Premier's town hall meeting

Categories:

Red Category

Hi S22

I just wanted to say it was great meeting you in Terrace last week at the town hall meeting and thanks for taking time out of your busy day to participate.

Its very important for the Premier to reach out and connect with all British Columbians and listen to their concerns and ideas. I am adding your name to the Premier's E-newsletter (which we are still working on) and you can follow her on twitter at: @christyclarkbc or Facebook at: www.facebook.com/ChristyClasrkForBC or online at: http://www.newsroom@gov.bc.ca/ministries/office-of-the-premier/

Thanks again S22,

Warmest regards,

Pamela MartinOffice of the Premier

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 12, 2011 3:19 PM

To:

S22

Subject:

Premier's town hall meeting

Categories:

Red Category

Hi S22 ,

I wanted to say thank you for connecting with the Premier last week by attending her town hall meeting in Terrace. We realize you took time out of your busy day to be there and we appreciate it.

I also hope you had your concerns listened to by the Premier personally later at the golf club. Its very important to the Premier that all British Columbians have the opportunity to talk to her about issues and ideas and I assure you, we are putting a lot of effort into making that happen!

So thanks for coming out S22. I am adding your name to receive the Premier's E-newsletter (which we are still working on) but you can also follow her on twitter: @christyclarkbc and on Facebook: www.facebook.com/ChristyClarkForBC and online at: http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/ministries/office-of-thepremier/

Warmest regards,

Pamela Martin Office of the Premier

Martin, Pamela PREM:EX

Sent:

Tuesday, July 12, 2011 3:04 PM

To:

XT: Terrace, City ENV:IN

Subject:

To the MAYOR Re: Terrace town hall meeting

Categories:

Red Category

Dear Mayor Pernarowski,

It was great seeing you at the Terrace town hall meeting last week and I just wanted to say thank you for taking the time out of your busy day to participate.

It was wonderful to connect with so many people in the Terrace area, where there are obviously lots of challenges and I am sure we will be back. I I have added your name to receive the Premier's E-newsletter (we're still working on it) but if you would like to stay in touch in the meantime, please check out twitter at: @christyclarkbc and facebook: www.facebook.com/ChristyClarkForBC and online at: http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/ministries/office-of-the-premier/

Thanks again David.

Warmest regards,

Pamela Martin Office of the Premier